
Project Update: October 2011 
 
After getting permission from the Ministry of Irrigation, we started to identify the water 
withdrawal sites, where prepared devices will be installed soon. We have met farmers who are 
interested to join to our project. 
 
So far, we did the following jobs: 
 

1. Official letter from the university to Ministry of Irrigation. 
2. We have already identified 10 sites, where water devices will be installed. 
3. We have started to make devices that will be installed to withdrawal sites. 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 
 


